

## ROTARY CLUB RECIFE LARGO DA PAZ DISTRITO 4500 ANO ROTÁRIO 2000/2001

Recife, 29 de junho de 2001

Kevin C. Jewell International Service Director Bellevue Breakfast Rotary Club Bellevue, WA – USA

Dear Rotarian KEVIN,

It's with great satisfaction that we received from Rotarian MARLENE DE MORAIS PETRIBU the US\$1,000.00 Dollar check to be used on the LIGHTHOUSE PROJECT. The check was donated by the BELLEVUE BREAKFEST ROTARY CLUB - District 5030.

The Rotary Club Recife Largo da Paz, RC Recife, RC Recife Boa Vista and RC Recife Casa Amarela are participating on the Lighthouse Project, with the help (sponsor) of the MATCHING GRANTS PROGRAM (MG 8541). The Project has already been iniciated and it atends 3,000 youths.

The Rotary Club Recife Largo da Paz, and also the other Rotary Clubs, thanks you for the donation received from your Club.

We also would like to inform that this donation made in the memory of MARCOS PETRIBU will always be remembered.

District 4500 and specially RC Largo da Paz wishes to have a permanent relationship with your Club.

Yours in Rotary,

President 2000/2001